
Hatch is working with supply chain personnel at several local medical facilities in the 
Baltimore/Washington area as well as facilities in Michigan currently filling orders on 
a first-come, first-served basis for overnight or next day delivery. Please contact 
Tracy McCormick at tracy@hatchexhibits.com for additional information or to place 
an order.

This headgear can accommodate replacement shields between .020 - .060 thickness 
PETG.  We are currently manufacturing .030 PETG replacement shields 11/373” x 
10” and will continue until material is exhausted, at which time we will move on to 
thicker sizes as material availability allows.  Replacement shields are currently priced 
at $3.00 each. As of March 24, 2020, we can produce approximately 1,500-2,000 
headgear/shield units per day.

Prior to the COVID-19 crisis, Hatch focused efforts on design, fabrication and 
management of trade show exhibits, displays, corporate interiors, sales meetings, 
events, millwork and graphic production.  After the unfortunate furlough of many of 
our team and the realization of a desperate need for PPE, Hatch Medical Makers was 
born.  We are able to utilize the same equipment formerly used to produce large 
format graphics and routed exhibit components to now custom cut large quantities 
of medical gowns, protective shields and headgear.

Option A: headgear is routed epvc with 
comfort strip, one size fits most, priced 
at $7.00 each.

Option B: headgear is routed HDPE 
anti-microbial with comfort strip, one 
size fits most, priced at $9.00 each.


